
> From: Emerald Goldman [mailto:littlerose5555@yahoo.com]  
> Sent: Sunday, December 28, 2014 7:03 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Subject: Penning propane facility  
 
To Whom This May Concern: 
 
I am very concerned that you are considering amending the environmental zones at terminal 6 to allow 
this project.  
 
Wildlife is disappearing at an alarming rate locally and worldwide, primarily due to pollution and loss of 
habitat. I fervently hope that the citizens of Portland can count on our "sustainability" commission to 
preserve what little is left of our natural habitat and reject this proposed amendment.  
 
Thank you, 
Emerald Goldman 
4406 SE Taylor Street 
          Portland, Oregon 97215 


